
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 6 

Spring Term News 

Happy New Year!   

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 children,  

The spring term is the most challenging term for Year 6 pupils as it will 

be the final term before the SATs exams. Early nights, extra reading at 

home and learning times tables will really help your child! 

We are so proud of how much the children have achieved already and we 

are all looking forward to continuing working with them this year. 

Mrs Livett    Mrs Niblock      Miss Lovegrove    Mrs Harris  

 

 

 

and 6? 

 

SATs:  

There is still another term before the SATs tests. However, it is important that you know 

the dates. 

SATs Week: Monday 12th May – Thursday 15th May  

We would like to stress how important it is that your child attends school every day this 

week for the tests.  

 

Diary Dates  

Monday 13th   January: Young Shakespeare Company drama workshop- A 

Midsummer Night’s Dream  

Parents’ Evening 26th March  

Parents’ Evening 27th March  

Friday 14th March- Down House - 6LN 

Thursday 20th March- Down House – 6H 

Friday 28th March -Down House – 6L  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


